
 

 

City of Culver City  
City Hall 9770 Culver Blvd.  
Culver City, CA 90232 
 
To the City Council of Culver City: 
  
Abundant Housing LA is a pro-housing organization. Our more than 2600 subscribing members 
support more homes of all types throughout Los Angeles County.  
  
We urge you to support Resolution P011 to reduce the minimum floor area for residential studio 
units, allowing for residential studio micro-units. 
  
With LA’s housing crisis more severe than ever, residents are looking for cheaper housing 
options, and all too often finding none, due to strict zoning limits on the kinds of units that can be 
built. This reform would give prospective renters more flexibility and recognize the diverse 
aspirations of people seeking housing in the LA area, rather than constraining the housing 
supply to reflect the norms of an earlier era. 
  
With homelessness and housing insecurity at record levels, cities in California can ill afford to 
say no to any reform that would increase the supply of units in the urban core. While it will not 
resolve the housing crisis on its own, this resolution is a step in the right direction that will help 
Culver City do its part to address the regionwide housing shortage. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Leonora Camner 
Managing Director 
Abundant Housing LA 
 

 


